
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers                                                                            Friday 13th September 2024               
 

Welcome back! I hope you had an amazing holiday filled with joy and plenty of rest. 

 

This term our Geography, DT, PSHE and Computing objectives will be met through the Theme Based 

Curriculum, Amazing Architecture. We will be using a website-based scheme called Charanga to deliver 

high quality music lessons. 

 

Spelling and times-table tests will be conducted on Friday mornings.  

 

PE DAY 

Indoor Monday 

Outdoor Wednesday 

Please ensure that your child wears the correct attire for PE a: plain white t-shirt, plain blue 
shorts or plain jogging bottoms and hooding. 

 

Reading takes place daily in the classroom and books are changed regularly. Your child will have 

opportunities to choose a variety of reading books throughout the term. These books should be brought home 

and the Reading Record Book should be completed when your child reads. Please encourage your child to 

read daily at home and record it in their Reading Record Book.  

 

Throughout the year, trips will be organised for the children and details will be sent nearer the time. As 

always, we will need parent volunteers to help with these trips; we will try to give you as much notice as 

possible. 

 

If you wish to contact me regarding your child’s education, please make an appointment via the office. We 

are usually available after 8.30 am or after school. 

 

I look forward to working with you to make this year a great one for your child.  

Kind regards 

Ms Ewusi-Aikins 

 

 Autumn1 Amazing Architecture! 

English  Report and letter writing 

Maths Place value, Addition & Subtraction, Multiplication and Fractions 

RE Buddhism 

Science Living Things 

PE Dance and Tag Rugby 


